

# ST. PAUL'S SCHOOL

## NEWS





## SEPTEMBER UPCOMING EVENTS

- Sept- 10<sup>th</sup> 12<sup>th</sup> 5<sup>th</sup> Grade to Camp Luther
- Sept. 11th BIG GIVE GAGE
- Sept. 17th PTL Meeting @ 6:30
- Sept. 24<sup>th</sup> 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Class Chapel
- Sept. 26<sup>th</sup> NO SCHOOL
- Sept. 27th St Paul's BBQ @ noon
- Sept. 29<sup>th</sup> Parent/Teacher Conferences

### **TESTING**

Testing will began last week for K-5 students using the MAPS (Measures of Academic Progress) tests. Please make sure they are well rested and eat a good breakfast so they can do their best!



### PRAYER FAMILIES

Rod & Melody Aden, Jerrico & Shelby Allen and Kasey & Sara Barnard



#### OUTDOOR EDUCATION

This Wednesday,
September 10<sup>th,</sup> to
Friday, September 12<sup>th</sup>
the 5<sup>th</sup> grade class will
be traveling to Camp
Luther in Schuyler,
Nebraska for Outdoor
Education Camp with
Mrs. Hagemeier. We are
excited to learn and
explore in God's
Creation!











### ALL SCHOOL FIELD TRIP-PS-5<sup>TH</sup> GRADE

The All School Field Trip will be held on Monday, October 6<sup>th</sup>. We will travel as a school to Vala's Pumpkin Patch. The cost in \$7.00/child (Children 2 years and under are free). A form come home with your child last week.

Vala's has had a change in policy for Adult tickets purchases, information regarding this is located on the form.

Please Return your forms and Student Money by Wednesday, September 24

# CHPEL OFFERINGS FOR AUGUST/SEPTEMBER

our offerings from
August through
September for Mercy
Meals. A small manila
envelope will be sent
home with students in
grades K-5 which may
be used for a chapel
donation in August.
Our Current Total is:

\$49.56

### PARENT TEACHER LEAGUE- PTL

St. Paul's School has a parent organization, PTL, which gives all parents an opportunity to participate in your child's school and education. The first PTL meeting will be held Wednesday, September 17<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 p.m. All parents of ore-School through 5<sup>th</sup> Grade students are invited and encouraged to attend. The meeting will be held in the library.



















This Thursday, September 11th, the Gage County Foundation is Hosting the "Big Give". This is a 24 hour day of giving that encourages everyone to contribute to Gage County nonprofit organizations. St. Paul's Lutheran School is participating, raising funds for epoxy flooring in our South School Bathrooms and Carpeting throughout our classrooms, hallways and commons areas. Please consider giving if you are able to support our school! For more information, visit <u>biggivegage.org</u>

### **OUTDOOR EDUCATION**

Next week Wednesday,
September 10<sup>th,</sup> to Friday,
September 12<sup>th</sup> the 5<sup>th</sup>
grade class will be
traveling to Camp Luther
in Schuyler, Nebraska for
Outdoor Education Camp
with Mrs. Hagemeier. We
are excited to learn and
explore in God's Creation!





### **NO SCHOOL**

There will be NO SCHOOL on Friday, September 26<sup>th</sup> for all grades Pre-K -5<sup>th</sup> . There will also be NO SCHOOL on Monday, 29<sup>th</sup> due to parent teacher conferences.

















### ST. PAUL'S PICNIC

The Church Elders would like to invite you to a Picnic on Saturday September 27, 2025 from 12:00p.m. - 3:00p.m. They will be serving Hamburger and Hotdogs with sides and drinks. Please bring a lawn chair and/or blankets for your family's seating. Please let the church know how many will be attending so they can plan food accordingly. Kelly Mees- (402)228-1540

### SCHOOL COLLECTIONS

To assist with the school funding, you can collect the following labels: Best Choice Labels, and Our Family Labels and Russ's Market Receipts beginning on September 1<sup>st</sup>. You can also submit Box Tops for Education, but this needs to be done online using the Box Tops for Education App and uploading your receipts. Thanks for your assistance with these collections!

### PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES

Fall Parent Teacher Conferences for grades PK-5 will be held on Monday, September 29<sup>th</sup> from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. A Sign up Genius link will be sent out today for multi child families and tomorrow for single child families. Please sign up as soon as possible for a time to meet with your child's teacher. If you have trouble signing up, please contact the office (402)223-3414.





In Christ, KayLynn